
CIRCULAR LETTER 1022 – MAY 4, 2001

PROCEEDINGS OF THE WISCONSIN GOVERNING COMMITTEE

TO:  Members of the Bureau

FROM:  Donna Knepper

RE:  Special Governing Committee Meeting

A Special Governing Committee meeting is being called to convene in the premises of
the Wisconsin Compensation Rating Bureau, 2200 North Mayfair Road, Milwaukee, WI
53226 on Friday, May 18, 2001.  The meeting will be called order immediately upon
adjournment of the Annual Meeting.

Dr. Richard Victor, Executive Director of the Workers Compensation Research Institute
will be presenting a summary of the Multistate Benchmarking Report in which Wisconsin
is included.

President Herrmann will also address the outstanding motion regarding data collection.
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